Montpelier Selected by Efficiency Vermont to Receive 

Free Energy-audit Training and Energy-Saving Products.

Montpelier has been selected by Efficiency Vermont to participate in the Vermont Community Energy Mobilization (VCEM) Pilot Project.  VCEM’s primary objective is to train Montpelier residents to perform free energy audits for, and distribute free-of-charge energy-saving products to, other residents.  As a result, Montpelier will soon be providing to many more of its residents, free-of-charge:

· A range of energy saving products (CFL bulbs; pipe insulation; insulated tank wraps; programmable thermostats; more) free-of-charge for direct installation in the homes of program participants.

· The services of VCEM-trained volunteers to provide walk-through energy assessments, and direct installation of energy-saving products.

The volunteer training will begin very soon--during the first two weeks of February.  This will be followed by a two-month period of home energy visits to be completed by April 15, 2009.

So—we need volunteers who wish to be trained in direct installation, walk-through energy assessment, and elements of the “kitchen table discussion.”  And we need them fast, by February 1st.  The training will take about three hours; each volunteer is asked to commit to at least one full day or approximately eight hours of volunteer time.  Each home visit should take approximately one hour, and volunteers will normally work in teams of two.
We also need to spread the word to Montpelier homeowners about these upcoming free home energy visits and energy-saving products.  Please send out this notice to anyone you think might take advantage of it. 

Please respond to Barry McPhee (bmcphee823@yahoo.ie) or Ken Jones (kjones@gmied.org) as soon as possible; we will contact you during the week of February 2nd-6th.

Thank you.  We hope to hear back from you by February 1st.

